Town Manager

From: Hill, Bryan J. <Bryan.Hill@fairfaxcounty.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 10:37 AM

To: Town Manager

Cc: Flynn, Rachel; Selden, Fred; Gardner, Marianne

Subject: FW: Rezoning of 374-380 Maple Avenue West, Vienna,VA
Attachments: Fairfax County Notification_12-10-2018.pdf

Mercury,

| hope this finds you well, as discussed last evening here is the acknowledgement of receipt, the attached was received
and sent to Planning and Development.

All the best and happy 4!

Bryan
From: Robinsan, Sue S. <Susan.Robinson@fairfaxcounty.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 10:32 AM

To: Hill, Bryan J. <Bryan.Hill@fairfaxcounty.gov>
Subject: FW: Rezoning of 374-380 Maple Avenue West, Vienna,VA

This is when I forwarded the letter Mr. Peyton is referring to.

Sue S. Robinson

Office of the County Executive
703-324-2536
susan.robinson(@fairfaxcountv.gov

From: Robinson, Sue S.

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 8:15 AM

To: Flynn, Rachel <Rachel.Flynn@fairfaxcounty.gov>; Selden, Fred <Fred.Selden@fairfaxcounty.gov>; Byron, Barbara A.
<Barbara.Byron@fairfaxcounty.gov>

Cc: Bryan J. Hill (Bryan.Hill@fairfaxcounty.gov) <Bryan.Hill@fairfaxcounty.gov>
Subject: FW: Rezoning of 374-380 Maple Avenue West, Vienna,VA

Good Morning—
The below e-mail chain and attachment were sent to Mr. Hill’s public e-mail and is for your information.
Thank you,

Sue S. Robinson

Office of the County Executive
703-324-2536
susan.robinson(@fairfaxcounty.cov

From: Town Manager [mailto:Manager@viennava.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 4:37 PM




<SBriglia@viennava.gov>
Subject: Rezoning of 374-380 Maple Avenue West, Vienna,VA

Mr. Hill,

Please see below:

Via Electronic and Certified Mail

May 22, 2019

Mr. Bryan Hill, County Executive
Fairfax County Government

12000 Government Center Parkway
Fairfax, VA 22035

Re: Rezoning of 374 to 380 Maple Avenue W from C-1 Local Commercial and RS-16 Single-Family Detached
Residential zoning districts to Maple Avenue Commercial (MAC) Zone for a proposed 380 Maple mixed-use

development.

Dear Property Owner:

As an adjacent or abutting property owner to the above captioned property, please be advised that the Town
Council will continue the public hearing regarding the rezoning of 374 to 380 Maple Avenue W from C-1 Local
Commercial and RS-16 Single-Family Detached Residential zoning districts to Maple Avenue Commercial
(MAC) Zone for a proposed 380 Maple mixed-use development at the Town Council Meeting on Monday, June
3, 2019, beginning at 8 PM in the Council Chambers.

Copies of all pertaining documentation are available in the office of the Town Clerk and may be viewed

Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. or online at www.viennava.gov.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 703-255-6304 or via email at

meclark@viennava.gov.




Very truly yours,

Melanie J. Clark, CMC
Town Clerk
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**% VIRGINIA FREEDOM OF INFORMATION NOTICE **¥

NOTICE: This e-mail and any of its attachments may constitute
a public record under the Virginia Freedom cof Information Act.
Accordingly, the sender and/or recipient listed above may be
required to produce this e-mail and any of its attachments to
any requester unless certain limited and very specific
exemptions are applicable.
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